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Call for Posters and Poster 
presentations  

On the 27th and 28th of October 2025 the Kairos Forum will 
stage two unique events, to share in and celebrate the  

Jubilee for the World of Education. 

 
Would you like to make and display a poster at our Conference in the 
Pontifical Faculty of Theology Teresianum, Rome, followed by a day of 
practical workshops at the Edith Stein Centre, Rome?  
 
Posters should reflect the writings and life of Edith Stein in conversation 
with the experience of neurodiversity. They should explore the relevance of 
and value of such a debate in the ‘World of Education’ today.  
 
Four posters will be chosen for 15-minute poster presentations which will be  
moderated and observed by experts in the study of Disability Theology and 
Edith Stein Studies.  
 

This is a new and exciting area of study and your poster can be an 
important contribution to this journey …   

 For more details contact kairosforumevents@gmail.com  
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